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Buzzbee’s news about Primary 3



Term 3 -what are we learning this term? 
Maths: 
Number
Children will be focusing on fractions and subtraction this term.  They will also learn the 6x table and will revise the 2x, 3x, 4x, 5x and 10x tables.
Time
Pupils will be revising o’clock and half past times and building on this to learn quarter to, quarter past and minutes past the hour.
Money
Pupils will be learning to work with money up to £10 and will be able to calculate change. 
Measure   
Pupils will be learning about measure through practical and written activities.

Literacy: 
Spelling 
Pupils will continue to be taught a new sound each week along with their common words.  Every child should have a blending book at home and the common words can be found on the homework.
Writing 
In writing, pupils will experience opportunities to write creative and informative texts linked to our STEM topic.  Pupils will continue to join their handwriting in our weekly handwriting lessons.
Reading 
Pupils will continue to develop their reading strategies through cloze passages and completing comprehension tasks on a variety of texts.

Inter-disciplinary learning topics: 
We will be completing our STEM topic this term – Shoebox Cars.  Through this topic we will be learning about sustainability and electric cars. We will also be involved in a mini car building competition which will involve us designing, making, testing and evaluating our own model cars.                                                                            

P.E
The class will have 4 weeks of golf lessons from one of the golf professionals from Prestwick Golf course.  After golf has finished, pupils will continue to build on the tennis skills from last year and we will take part in weekly fitness sessions focusing on circuits.



















[bookmark: _GoBack]Things to remember:
P.E. - Our P.E days continue to be a Monday and Thursday. Please remember to bring a full gym kit with a change of shoes.  Outdoor trainers are not permitted.  Please also remember to wear a polo shirt on this day or have a change of t-shirt.  All jewellery, including earrings should be removed on gym days for your child’s safety.
Home Learning –Homework will continue be given out on a Monday and reading books will change weekly.
Water bottles - Children are encouraged to drink water throughout the day. Please remember it should only be water and not diluting juice. Children can refill their bottles at school.

Dates to Remember – please refer to school newsletter and “Dates for your Diary” on the website.
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